
Middleton Rail Trail Looking for Volunteers 
As many of you know, Middleton has begun construction of a rail trail that, when 
complete, will travel from the Danvers line to the North Andover line. The first 
phase was completed in the fall of 2020 and is located adjacent to the Howe-
Manning School.  Visit our website for more information: 
https://www.middletonrailtrail.org/ 

 

The Middleton Rails to Trails Committee is a group of 6-7 individuals who have 
volunteered their time and efforts into making this a reality.  They are in 
desperate need of more volunteers that want to make this dream become a 
reality. 

Volunteers are needed for the following areas: 

Clean-up Crew 

Trail Maintenance 

Trail Events 

Fundraising 

Trail Planning 

Bookkeeping 

If you are interested in helping us out, please send an email to: 
middletonrailtrail@gmail.com 
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